Dear Parents,

Registration has begun for PSR for the 2018-19 school year! The program will continue on the same schedule as this year with one minor change. Many parents of young children were concerned about the late release time on Wednesday. Therefore, dinner will be offered from 5:30-6 p.m. and classes will run from 6-7:30 p.m. to get you home a little sooner. Avoid late fees and get your forms in now! Tuition does not need to be paid until the fall.

Attached is a copy of the schedule and registration packet for the 2018-19 school year. Additional registration forms can also be downloaded at the parish website. Tuition will remain at \$100/student, and the family maximum will be capped at \$175. Finances should never be a barrier to faith formation. If you are unable to pay, please contact Fr. Greg for a confidential conversation about tuition assistance.

Please do not hesitate to contact me by email or phone if you have any questions.

God's blessings!

Sharon Christy, Director of Evangelization Holy Angels & St. Anthony Pastoral Region

Church of the Holy Angels St. Anthony Parish 1322 Brown Street 830 Bowen Street Dayton, OH 45409 Dayton, OH 45410

schristy@holyangelsdayton.org schristy@stanthonydayton.org

(937) 229-5909 (937) 253-9132 X130

www.holyangelsdayton.org www.stanthonydayton.org